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Stratford Middle School Invitational

Dear Coaches:


It is time again for the Stratford Junior High Invitational, weather permitting.  We do have an eight-lane, all-weather track.  The jumping areas are also all-weather surface.  We will be allowing ¼” pyramid spikes.  No spikes will be sold, sorry.  We also have bleachers on both sides of the track and therefore ask all contestants, fans, and coaches to stay off the football field.  Concessions will be sold.


The Invitational will be Monday, May 11th starting at 4:30.  We will have a coaches’ meeting at 4:00.  Each team will be allowed two entries per event and one relay team per relay event.  Athletes are allowed in only 3 events and no more than 2 running events or 2 field events.  Also, a relay is considered a running event. 
     Please send in your entries to john@performance,com by Friday May 8th noon.   Go to performancetiming.com, then click on COACHES and then find the zip file named Stratford MS Track/Field Invite and download.  If you’re not sure how to download the zip file, ask your head high school track coach to help you.  


Events starting at 4:30 are as follows:  long jump (open pit) east runway, triple jump on west runway, with each athlete getting three jumps; boys’ discus and girls’ shot with each thrower getting three throws; boys’ high jump and girls’ pole vault.  All events are finals.


Events starting at 5:00 are as follows:  100m hurdles, 100m dash, 1600m run, 800m relay, 400m dash, 400m relay, 800m run, 200m dash, and 1600m relay. All running events are finals.


The invitational fee is $100 and should be paid before or on May 11th.  Teams participating at the meet are Auburndale, Columbus Catholic, Edgar, Loyal, Pittsville, Spencer, St. Mary’s, and Stratford.  Also, Stratford will have a 2nd girls team that will score and may have exhibition athletes but they won’t count in the scoring.

If you are unable to attend please let me know as soon as possible.  I can be reached at school at 715-687-4311 Ext 334 between 1:00 pm and 1:30 pm.
We are looking forward to seeing you on May 11th.

Mark A. Guderski

Head Boys’ & Girls Varsity Track/Field Coach

April Sparbel & Missy Schmidt
Boys’ & Girls Head Junior High Track/Field Coach
